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b (To Mr. Henry Phipps)

13, Norham Gardens,
(Typewritten) 0xford,

To : July 16th, 1908.
(Mr. Henry Phippw)

Dear Mr . Phipps:

I hope to hear from Kraepelin before you leave on londay.
I wish I could go with you, but I am afraid it would be quite impossible
to get away next week. I have to get ready for the British Medical
on the 27th., for which I have a paper that is not yet written. In
any case, I will ask Professor Frederick MHller of Munich, to call at
the hotel and introduce you personally to Professor Kraepelin. Professor
Mller spent some time in America last year and he is very much interested
in the Johns Hopkine. I know he would be only too delighted to act
as your guide, philosopher and friend.

S8incerely yours,
Wm, Osler,



